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Greetings Shipmates!

All aboard the USS Paul Revere!

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Paul Revere Middle School, where our theme is “All aboard: Revere Sailing to
Success 24-25!" As we set sail into this new academic year, we are excited to embark on a journey towards excellence,
growth, and achievement together.

Summer Adventures and Preparations

As summer continues to blaze, we hope our scholars, staff, and families have found time to relax, recharge, and enjoy some
well-deserved downtime. Our dedicated staff have been preparing enthusiastically, ensuring that our ship is ready for
another successful voyage. This year promises to be filled with engaging learning experiences and opportunities for
personal and academic growth.

Navigating the New Education System (NES)

For the 2024-2025 school year, we will continue our voyage as part of the **New Education System (NES)**. This means we
will adhere to a high-quality, well-defined instructional model that includes specific procedures and practices designed to
support our students' success. To learn more about the NES and what it entails, please visit our school’s website and
explore the HISD Defined Autonomy Booklet.

Anchors Aweigh: Important Dates and Information

First Day of School: Monday, August 12th, 2024. Mark your calendars for a day filled with excitement and anticipation as
we welcome our students back on board!

School Dress Standards: Detailed information regarding dress standards can be found on our school’s website. We
encourage all families to review these guidelines to ensure a smooth start to the school year.

Looking Forward to Smooth Sailing

| eagerly anticipate greeting our students and families in the coming weeks. Your support is vital to our collective success,
and we are grateful for your continued dedication to our campus and students. Together, we will chart a course toward
excellence, creating a nurturing and dynamic environment for learning and growth.

Stay Connected
For the latest updates and information, please continue to visit our website and follow our social media channels. Your
engagement is key to our shared success, and we value your partnership as we navigate this journey together.

All aboard! Let's set sail for a fantastic 2024-2025 school year!
With anticipation and excitement,

Monique Moody,
Principal, Paul Revere Middle School




